
Department of Health & Human Services 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
61 Forsyth St., Suite 4T20 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-8909 
 
 
 
October 11, 2011 
 
 
 
Darin Gordon, Director 
Bureau of TennCare 
Department of Finance and Administration 
310 Great Circle Road 
Nashville, TN 37243 
 
Re:  Tennessee Title XIX State Plan Amendment, Transmittal #11-005 
 
Dear Mr. Gordon: 
 
This is to affirm approval of the above referenced State Plan Amendment which was submitted to the 
Regional Office on July 13, 2011.  The State’s requested effective date of August 1, 2011 has been 
accepted. 
 
Enclosed for your records are: 
 

1.   a copy of the approval letter dated October 11, 2011 that was submitted to the State by 
Larry Reed, Director, Division of Pharmacy; 

 
2.   the original signed 179; and  
 
3.   the approved plan pages. 

 
If you have any additional questions regarding this amendment, please contact Kenni Howard, State 
Coordinator for Tennessee, at 404-562-7413. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
     //s// 
        

Jackie Glaze 
      Associate Regional Administrator 
      Division of Medicaid & Children’s Health Operations 
 
 

 
Enclosure(s) 












